
 

DATE: September 30, 2016  

  

TO: Ted Kallam, Engineering and Inspections 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT:  Engineering and Inspections 

 

SUBJECT:         2010-130 Stewart Mill Road and Rock Creek Lift Stations Improvements 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Haren Construction Company, 

Inc. for the 2010-130 Stewart Mill Road and Rock Creek Lift Stations Improvements project.  

The goals established for the project were MBE 9% and WBE 10%.  Haren Construction 

Company, Inc. achieved MBE 1.1% and WBE 1.4%.  The Company did not meet the M/WBE 

goals; however it achieved the minimum 50 GFE points to be considered a responsive bid.   

 

Haren Construction Company, Inc. proposed to utilize the following certified M/WBE firms: 

 

MBE D&G Hauling Hauling Guilford $58,262.00 .63% 

MBE 
Johnson & Johnson 

Masonry 
Masonry Guilford $41,000.00 .44% 

WBE 
Southern Paint & 

Waterproofing Company 

Painting and 

Waterproofing 
Guilford $111,000.00 1.2% 

WBE Canady’s Landscaping Erosion Control Davidson $15,000.00 .16% 

 
Please don’t hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kirim McGee, MWBE Specialist 

 

cc: Gwen Carter 
 


